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November 14, 2018 Program Announcement 
Warren County Genealogical Society 

 

 “What’s New in German Genealogy" 

 

 

By Jeff Herbert 
 

 
This “free” presentation is open to the public.  No reservations are necessary.  Everyone is welcome! 

For more information, contact the Warren County Genealogical Society  

at (513) 695-1144 or wcgs@co.warren.oh.us 

 
 

WHEN: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 at 7:30 PM 

 
WHERE: Phillippi Meeting Room of the Campus Center at the Otterbein-Lebanon Retirement 

Community, 585 State Route 741, (north of State Route 63), Lebanon, Ohio. 

 
ABOUT THE 

PROGRAM: 

 

 

"What’s New in Germany Genealogy" 

This presentation will show new online resources for researching German ancestors.   
Audience level:  All 
 
 
 

 

ABOUT THE 

SPEAKER: 

 

 

Jeff  is an avid German genealogist and has more than 20 years of experience in 
genealogical research and writing with a focus on local history.  He has authored 
more than 25 publications identifying and indexing local sources to aid researchers.  
He is an expert in German research and old script handwriting and has created many 
indexes for Germans living in Hamilton County, Ohio.  Currently he is indexing 
Catholic Church baptisms in Hamilton County, which will take several years to 
complete.  He also is serving as the Hamilton County Genealogical Society Treasurer. 
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